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15. CWTP OCEAN OUTFALL PIPE ROUTE CONSULTATION 
 

Officer responsible Author 
City Water and Waste Manager John Moore, Senior Planning Engineer, DDI 941-8961 

 
 The purpose of this report is to advise the Committee of the extent of the consultation process being 

undertaken at present, regarding the ocean outfall pipe route and to set a date for hearing oral 
submissions if there is a request for this. 

 
 BACKGROUND 
 
 Resulting from the resolution of the Council meeting of 24 July 2003, stated below; 
 
 “1. That staff carry out consultation on the pipeline route for Beatty Street, to provide the 

Council with feedback from residents, to be taken into account alongside the outcomes of 
consultation with Jellicoe Street residents, to enable a decision to be made. 

 
 2. That a check consultation be carried out with Jellicoe Street residents. 
 
 3. That a report comparing the outcome of the Jellicoe Street and Beatty Street 

consultations be reported to the November 2003 meeting of the Sustainable Transport 
and Utilities Committee with relevant legal and technical advice.” 

 
 the consultation process is being implemented and it is outlined in attachment one.  It is now 

necessary to set a date for hearing any oral submissions (ie if indeed any are requested). 
 
 Staff 
 Recommendation: 1. That the information be received. 
 
  2. In the event that there is a request for oral submissions to be heard 

regarding the pipe route, that a date be set between 14 and 28 
October 2003 for hearing these submissions by the full Sustainable 
Transport and Utilities Committee.  This provides a time frame to 
advise submitters of a hearing time after the closing date for 
submissions and time to prepare a report to the 25 November 2003 
Committee meeting to include the views expressed at the hearing. 

 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation:  That the above recommendation be adopted and the date for the hearing be 

14 October 2003. 


